
P.O.	Box	65760	•	Albuquerque,	NM	87193	•	(505)	271‐2199	

THOMPSON	Engineering	Consultants,	Inc.

February	2,	2017	

Mr.	Dana	Peterson,	P.E.	
Senior	Engineer,	Hydrology	Section	
Planning	Department,	Development	Review	Services	
City	of	Albuquerque	
600	2nd	Street	NW	
Albuquerque,	NM	87102	

RE:	 Final	Revised	Hydraulic	Analysis	Addendum	 to	 the	Amendment	 to	 the	Trails	DMP	
Trails	Units	1,	2,	and	3	

Dear	Mr.	Peterson:	

This	report	is	intended	to	be	the	final	version	of	the	Revised	Hydraulic	Analysis	Addendum	to	the	
Amendment	to	the	Trails	DMP.	The	following	changes	have	been	made	since	the	previous	submittal	
on	October	11,	2016:	

1) The	 rating	 curves	 in	 Appendix	 B	 for	 Ponds	 D	 and	 F5	 have	 been	 updated	 to	 reflect	 the
excavated	volumes.

2) Rating	curves	for	the	proposed	ported	risers	at	Ponds	D	and	F5	were	added	to	Appendix	B.
These	risers	match	the	ones	shown	in	BHI’s	work	order	plan	set.

3) Updated	PCSWMM	model	in	Appendix	C.

4) Updated	PLATE_1	and	Conceptual	Grading	exhibits	in	Appendix	E.

If	you	should	have	any	questions	regarding	this	submittal,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.	

Sincerely,	

David	B.	Thompson,	P.E.	

Cc.	 Mr.	Hugh	Floyd,	P.E.	

Enclosures	


